
CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION TASK FORCE 

“Great Kids Start with You”  
 

     

Committee Chair: Nicole Milliren  

 

La Crosse Department of Public Works 

400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

 

February 25, 2022 

 

Dear La Crosse Board of Public Works, 

 

As the Chair of The Coulee Region Child Abuse Task Force, I am requesting the permission of 

the Board to attach a large blue ribbon to every other light pole, and a sign on every third 

light pole on Main Street running from West Ave to Losey Blvd, 7th Streets running between 

La Crosse and Cass Street and 4th street from Main to LaCrosse st.  The signs and ribbons 

would be up for the month of April in awareness of National Child Abuse Prevention Month. 

The task for will also be responsible for taking down all signs and ribbons at the end of the 

month. 

 

The Child Abuse Prevention Task Force’s mission is creating awareness of child abuse and 

more importantly how we, as an individual, family and a community can prevent child abuse.  

 

Please contact me either via email or phone with your decision regarding this request.  

 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 608-386-5495. 

Thank you for your time and for your help in assisting not only the Child Abuse Prevention 

Task Force but the City of La Crosse in our fight to end child abuse in our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole Milliren. M.S. LPC 

Coulee Region Child Abuse Task Force Chair 
 

 

 


